
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 21st January 
2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Message from Mr Urry 

It has been an extra-ordinary week at St Stephen’s. Thank 
you all for your support and encouragement during what 
has been exceptional staff absence, mainly due to COVID. I 
would also like to pay tribute to the staff team here who 
have been amazing in covering colleagues and supporting 
each other. I am expecting the situation to improve next 
week and for us to have some normality.  

We would really appreciate your support in preventing 
COVID from spreading, by wearing masks when you are 
on school grounds, and by testing your children for 
COVID if they seem unwell.  

Please keep school updated if your child tests positive, and 
staff will do their best to keep in touch with you about 
learning from home.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding in what 
has been an unprecedented week. 

I hope you have a restful weekend. 

Mr Urry 

  



Nursery 
Morning: Mohammed M Afternoon: Anna 

Reception 
Spinners: Santiago & Dominik Twisters: Amelia & Faatiha 

Year 1 
Delius: Eiza & Eesa Hockney: Sophia & Ahmed 

Year 2 
Forster: Cherish & Muzammil Lister: Cristiano & Haaniyah 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Tahir & Mariya Haworth:  Aaron  & Sophie 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Muzzamil & Hajira Priestley:  Noori & Haniyaah 

Year 5   
Salt:  Areez & Ridhwan Jowett:  Sofia & Aisha 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Hasnat & Sabeeha Cartwright:   Lawra & Halima 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 80%  Afternoon: 81%  

Reception 
Spinners: 86% & 2 Lates Twisters: 72% & 6 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 96% & 6 Lates Hockney: 88% & 4 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 95% & 7 Lates Lister: 84% & 6 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  95% & 11 Lates Haworth: 92% & 5 Lates 

Year 4   
McMillan: 93% & 6 Lates Priestley: 85% & 9 Lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 94% & 3 Lates Jowett:  89% & 5 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  91% & 9 Lates Cartwright: 88% & 7 Lates 

 


